
Conference on Palestinian Mental Health 

From: Devin Atallah 
 
Dear Indigenous Psychology community: 
 
Please come to the exciting upcoming conference on Saturday November 
2, 2019 at UMass Boston on the topic of Palestinian Mental Health. 
There will be one joint session linking presenters in Boston, 
Ramallah, and Gaza City. See the flyer attached, and visit our 
conference website for more information: https://palestinianmh.org/ 
 
To register for the conference, go to this link: 
 
http://www.cvent.com/events/palestinian-mental-health-without-borders-challenging-barriers-and-taking-
down-walls/event-summary-0aa7491a270f47db911003c0c203c27d.aspx?Refid=MasterCalendar 
 
Please register now! Thank you! 
 
__ 
Devin G. Atallah, PhD 
Assistant Professor of Psychology, Racial/Cultural Focus 
Psychology Department 
University of Massachusetts Boston 
100 William T, Morrissey Blvd, Boston, MA 02125 
Phone: +1 (617) 637-7855 
Email: devin.atallah@umb.edu 
Website: https://www.umb.edu/academics/cla/faculty/devin_g_atallah 

 


